
  

Macon State College Faculty Senate 

Minutes of Meeting #9 

Called Meeting 



Dr. Cantwell explained that the purpose of this called meeting of the Faculty Senate was 

to review and perhaps approve a draft of the consolidated institution’s Mission Statement.  

The proposed statement had been reviewed and subsequently modified by the Executive 

Committee.   

 

The draft placed before the Senate read as follows: 

 

“The mission of (Name) is to serve the educational needs of a culturally diverse 

population through high quality educational opportunities that are connected to the needs 

of the region in the context of a global community and to serve as a leader for 

intellectual, economic, and cultural awareness in the community.” 

 

Dr. Biek made a motion to approve this draft and Mr. Tsavatewa seconded the motion.  

Discussion over possible revisions ensued. 

 

Dr. Cantwell then told the Senate that the original mission statement was created by 

presidents Allbritten and Stoy with some input from the Consolidation Team.  He said 

that it is unclear what the representatives from Middle Georgia College have approved 

with respect to this original draft. 

 

Dr. Bunker then gave more background information by saying that the proposed revisions 

to the original draft were meant to keep the spirit of the presidents’ vision for the Mission 

Statement.  Indeed, the revisions were merely grammatical and syntactical in nature. 

 



The meeting adjourned at 5:10pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Steven D. Wallace for Patrick S. Brennan, Senate Recorder 


